
               

 

 

 

 
 
 

April 7, 2020 
 
 
Dear Hillcrest Families, 
 
The Peekskill City School District and Hillcrest Elementary are committed to providing instructional 
resources to our students for use during school closures.  Our teachers have worked to create a 
packet of instruction that your child can use on a daily basis.  We have included reading, writing, math 
and more. 
 
In addition to books and worksheets, we have provided a list of online resources that we use at school 
and your child is familiar with and enjoys learning from.  Each student has their own login and we 
have provided directions to our website for online access. 
 
The information contained in this packet will be provided online on our school page as well.  Please 
have your child work for a minimum of one hour a day on the packet.  In addition, your child should 
read for at least 30 minutes, as well as work online if feasible via the websites provided. 
 
If you have any questions, please reach me via email at ​rlichtenwalner@peekskillschools.org​. 
 
We thank you for your partnership during this extraordinary time in our city and country. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Randy Lichtenwalner 
Principal 
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